
Dr. R. S. LANE, 
Director. 

G RO-C 

RSL/AH 

BLOOD PRODUCTS LABORATORY, 
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15th November 1984. 

At the meeting of the Central Committee for Research and Development in 

Blood Transfusion held last Friday, it was proposed to hold a meeting of Haemophilia 

Directors at Elstree to discuss AIDS in relation to the management of haemophiliacs 

and the implications for treatment with factor VIII concentrates. 

The first date suitable to the majority of participants appears to be Monday, 

10th December. The meeting will commence at 11 a.m. and will finish shortly after 

lunch provided here. I hope you will be able to attend, and look forward to seeing 

you. Please let my secretary know if transport from a local station or Heathrow 

is required. 

Yours sincerely, 

R. S. LANE. 
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